Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a wonderful weekend. As a reminder, all students in grades kindergarten through
second grade will participate in field day tomorrow, May 23. Please remember to dress your student
appropriately for the weather, wear sunblock and bring a reusable water bottle. This week’s RES
Community Connection features several important messages.

CALENDAR UPDATES

Monday, May 23- Field Day (Grades K-2)

Wednesday, May 25- Multicultural Bedtime Stories

Monday, May 30- Memorial Day- No School for Staff and Students
Thursday, June 2- Reading and Math Carnival

GRADE 5 CLASS PHOTO- MAY 24

All Grade 5 students will be taking their class photo on Tuesday, May 24. This photo is a great
keepsake for all of our grade 5 students heading to middle school. Each photo will cost $20. Cash or
check accepted.

MULTICULTURAL BEDTIME STORIES- MAY 25

Join us on May 25th at 6:00 PM for Multicultural Bedtime Stories! This month we are celebrating
Asian American and Pacific Island Heritage Month! Grab your origami paper and log on to hear a story
read by a special guest reader! The meeting ID is 857 5965 3921 and the passcode is school. We
hope to see you all there!

READING AND MATH CARNIVAL- JUNE 2

We will host our Reading and Math carnival on the blacktop and playground on Thursday, June 2 from
5:30- 7:00 pm. There will be reading and math games, popcorn, cotton candy, music,and lots of fun!
All are welcome! Bring a lawn chair and help us close out the 2021-22 school year!

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION-JUNE 22 & 23

Save the Date! Kindergarten orientation will be held for the 2022-23 school year on Wednesday, June
22 and Thursday, June 23. Please contact the school or email Molly Kim molly_s_kim@mcpsmd.org
our Parent Community Coordinator to schedule your appointment. See flyer for additional details.

RES SPIRITWEAR

This is your last few weeks to order your Rosemont Spiritwear! Take this last opportunity to enjoy
FREE Shipping while also raising funds for our school! Get 10% off of select styles by using the code:
STAR10 Order and shop now at https://www.rosemontspiritwear.com/ !



https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rosemontspiritwear.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7C91c26f93cdf54cbb411b08da3c473578%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C1%7C637888573788962518%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0Uf%2FAcHwbrtJeuxQ8%2BC0fbS6194hdmutQ7wILNbEG2Y%3D&reserved=0

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!

Attachments:

&

messages/attachments/e17c05056b93789f58d8bcc4ae139286/Spring_Reading_and_Math_Carnival
Flyer.pdf (331.5 KB)
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